
From: Scanlan, Elizabeth  
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 2:18 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Cc: Hopkins, Marlene; Fahlstrom, Robert 
Subject: MEEA Conference 
 
Steve,  Attached is the expense report for the MEEA conference that I attended last week in 
Minneapolis.   The expenses are to be reimbursed by the sponsoring organization.   
 
If you have questions, please let me know.   
 
Elizabeth Scanlan 
 
Elizabeth Scanlan, RA, LEED AP 
Director of Code Development 
Department of Buildings, City of Chicago 
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